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Connie Kassian, CentuiyLink
Mike Berg, Capital Electric Cooperative
Doug Wiseman, MDU
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Jami Wangler, GIS
Darrel Nucech, GIS
Jared Auch, GIS
Audrey Reeb, Fire Department
North Dakota State Tax Department
Cleary Johs, Engineering
Cassandra Trhlik, Finance
Bemadette Houser, Public Works
Will Hutchings, Planning
Patty Rath, Fire

City Community Development Department ~ Planning Division

August 30,2018

Annexation

.

Please be advised that the following property has recently been annexed to the corporate limits of
the City of Bismarck: Lot 2, Block 1, Memory P' Addition and adjacent rights-of-way.

The above annexation was approved by the Board of City Commissioners on August 28,2018
and was recorded by the Recorder's Office on August 30,2018.

If you have any questions or need any additional information on this request, please contact Will
Hutchings, the planner in our office assigned to this request, at 355-1850.
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